Prof. Furqan Qamar Ph.D. Secretary General

प्रो० फ़ुरकान कमर पीएचडी महासचिव



Association of Indian Universities

AIU House, 16, Comrade Indrajit Gupta Marg (Kotla Marg), New Delhi-110 002

भारतीय विश्वविद्यालय संघ

ए०आई०यू० हाउस, 16, कॉमरेड इंद्रजीत गुप्ता मार्ग (कोटला मार्ग), नई दिल्ली—110 002

> Meet/GC/341/2017/ January 27, 2017

Dear Dr. Vasudevan,

Welcome to AIU fraternity!

I am glad to inform you that the Governing Council of the Association of Indian Universities (AIU) at its 341st Meeting held on January 9, 2017 at AIU House, New Delhi considered the application of Rai Technology University, Bangalore, for grant of provisional membership of AIU and resolved to grant the same with effect from 02.09.2016 (date of issue of UGC letter).

I am enclosing a copy of the conditions for granting provisional membership, approved by the General Body of the Association at its 84th Annual Meeting (Business Session) held on November 14, 2009, for your kind information (Annexure-I).

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Prof. Furgan Qamar)

Encl: As above.

Dr Rupa Vasudevan
Vice Chancellor
Rai Technology University,
Kadanur Post, 11th Mile Gallu, Madure Hobli
Mallohalli Village
Doddaballapur Taluk
Doddaballapur-Nelamangla Road
Bangalore 561 204, Karnatka
vc@raitechuniversity.in;